| wish to lodge my support for the comprehensive protest/objection lodged by Mr John Anderson on
Wednesday 31 July .

The Moorebank Intermodal Terminal is a poorly thought out project which is an abuse of the
potential of such a massive land asset.

Instead of taking advantage of the land resources in an area which would benefit greatly from such a
development the well positioned site is to be squandered on the basis of a cheap but inefficient
solution to the South West region’s haulage and distribution needs . Little or no regard has been
given to the potentials offered by the Badgery’s Creek and other bourgeoning developments in the
Eastern Creek and Wetherill Park precincts

Apart from the massive diesel pollution this development will cause, little regard has been given to
the huge impost on the local road systems. One ought to bear in mind that the planned volumes of
trucking traffic seemingly failed to take in the impact of all the new suburbs being created between
Liverpool ,Campbelltown and the Camden regions. There needs to be a re think and re-design (if not
a cancellation) to take into account the changed conditions envisaged 20 -odd years ago.

On behalf of the local residents and the future population of the region | implore you to have a
rethink and redesign in the context of the current and future developments of the Moorebank
/Liverpool region. Should you wish to talk feel free to contact me at your convenience.



